
 

 
To: Superintendent Todd Liles and the Madera Unified School Board  
From: Matt Navo, Executive Director, CCEE 
Subject: Congratulations on Washington Elementary’s Achievement 
Date: May 9, 2025 
 
Dear Dr. Superintendent Liles, 

On behalf of the California Collaborative for Educational Excellence (CCEE), I want to extend my 
heartfelt congratulations to Madera Unified School District on the remarkable achievement of 
Washington Elementary. Receiving a Promising Practices Award is a testament to the dedication, 
innovation, and unwavering commitment of your educators, staff, and leadership team. 

This accomplishment not only highlights the incredible work happening within Washington 
Elementary but also serves as an inspiration for schools across the district and beyond. Your 
leadership continues to set a high standard for excellence, ensuring that every student in Madera 
Unified has access to the quality education they deserve. 

Education in California is stronger because of the efforts of districts like yours. Thank you for your 
dedication to student success and for being a shining example of what is possible through vision, 
collaboration, and perseverance. 

We look forward to continuing our partnership in supporting educational excellence across the 
state. 

With appreciation, 

 

Matthew Navo 

Executive Director, 
California Collaborative for Educational Excellence 
mnavo@ccee-ca.org​ 
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